
 

COVID Safety Protocols 

During the September meeting we will execute the following best practices to help you stay 

healthy and to reduce exposure and risk. We are closely monitoring COVID-19 developments, 

specifically the Delta variant. We will continue to evaluate our safety protocols and will add 

enhancements as needed to ensure the health & safety of our onsite attendees. 

 

• Room set will follow social distance between meeting attendees as established by the 

authorities 

• Banquet set-up will follow social distance and service protocols 

• Staff will monitor recommendations from health authorities and the state, local, and city 

officials, and protocols will be altered to meet changes in the standards 

• Visit www.kbcmpi to review safety protocols updates 

 

Attendees are asked to: 

• Please stay home if feeling feverish or coughing prior to the meeting 

• We currently encourage all attendees to wear a mask covering your nose and mouth 

• We encourage attendees to adopt the fist or elbow bump vs. a handshake or hug  

• Maintain social distancing 
 

http://www.kbcmpi/

